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This policy is intended to inform and include all parents of children receiving Title I 

services in grades K-4 at Eagleville Elementary School.  It is essential for our school 

to provide meaningful opportunities for parental engagement in order to ensure the 

development and progress of each child.  The parent planning meetings, workshops 

and surveys provide the framework for this policy.  End of the year surveys and 

parent meetings will be used to review and revise this policy as necessary. 

 

Title I families will be invited to a Family Literacy event recently held at Eagleville, 

and letters of notification were sent home to families of Title I students in October.  

Parents receive the District Parent Engagement policy and the Eagleville School 

Parent Learning compact in the fall.  Moreover, parents are invited to a spring 

literacy workshop where they are provided with training and strategies for 

reinforcing skills and supporting their students at home.  In addition, parents have 

the opportunity to attend student and parent programs, as well as individual 

conferences at different times during the school year.  They will be encouraged to 

submit any questions or comments regarding the policy, and the Title I program.  

This compact was reviewed, planned and agreed upon with parents. 

 

Parents will be invited to observe classes during American Education Week and to 

attend a parent teacher conference to review the child’s needs and goals as well as 

learn about the curriculum and academic standards.  In addition to receiving 

instructional support, Title I students also receive supplementary reading and math 

materials, including Reading Connection and Math Connection newsletters. 

 

Parents are encouraged to call the reading specialist at any time if they have any 

questions about the Title I program or their child’s progress. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kelley Harmer 

 

Dr. Kelley Harmer 

Principal 


